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Gardening Committee Report
Annual H.O.A. Meeting November 9, 2004

Sharon and I joined the Gardening Committee in September. Our goals are to:

¢ Maintain the beauty and health of the grounds of The Glen. We will try to
use plants that are native to this area and do well in this zone. In keeping
with the natural look of this area, we will try to use a little less severe
pruning of shrubs, yet still keep them from growing out of control.

e Establish good communications between the Gardening Committee and
Susan McDonald (Garden Maintenance Service), her crew, and the residents
of The Glen.

e [rrigation system-find all the valves, timers, sprinklers, drip systems, make
sure they are operating properly, and watering the plants.

A lot has been accomplished in the past month preparing the grounds for
painting. Replanting will occur in stages after the painting is completed.

In addition, the Gardening Committee is at present taking care of the trees on the
grounds. Clean up work is now being done. We are using Robert’s Tree Service.

e The first priority is to remove dead or diseased trees — safety issue.
If there are any arborists in the Glen, we would welcome your expertise.

If you have any concerns or requests, please write us a note, include Unit #, and contact
name and phone number. Put the written request in The Glen mailbox.



